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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref:
SCa.JP

27th November 2019

Dear Parent / Carer,

RE: Winter Infections in Children

It is the time of year for common winter infections, such as cold/flu and sickness bugs, in children to increase.

As an academy, we work hard to ensure that children wash their hands thoroughly, that they do not share water bottles and all staff encourage good hygiene practices with the children.  To prevent winter infections spreading, please ensure that you continue to practice rigorous hand washing and good hygiene at home with your child/ren. 

Please see overleaf, for further guidance from Public Health England, which details ways that you can help to prevent the spread of winter illnesses. 
[image: image3]Yours faithfully,
Mrs S Carrigan

Academy Principal
PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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